Visit to the Liverpool World Museum

Saturday 25 March starting at 11am

to see the artefacts of the now deceased Liverpool Microscopical Society
The Liverpool Microscopical society survived from 1868 to 1988 when it finally ceased to function. The slides (of which there are 5,940), microscopes and books belonging to the society are now in the care of the Liverpool World museum. 

The Manchester Microscopical Society  has arranged with the museum’s curator to be shown the artefacts through an organised presentation on the above date. The presentation and viewing will take place in their lecture theatre and should finish around 1pm.

There is an excellent cafeteria in the museum so any persons wishing to stay longer can be refreshed before visiting the rest of the museum.

For details of the artefacts please refer to the Quekett Journal Vol 40 parts 1 and 2.

Any members and friends wishing to attend the presentation should contact David Rome prior to the meeting.

Either:
by phone:- 0151 334 1338 - evening 
or e-mail:-  rome@romed.freeserve.co.uk

The Museum is located around 200 yards from Lime Street station which is in the centre of Liverpool. 

For those wishing to come by car there is an NCP car park near by. For those with internet access who want a location map, the post code is L3 8EN. 

For those who might also be interested in paintings the Walker Art gallery is situated next to the Museum.

